

September 14, 1992

Mr. Neal Pargman Save the Earth 4881 Topanga Canyon Blvd., Suite 201 Woodland Hills, CA 91364

Dear Mr. Pargman:

I recently received the Save the Earth t-shirts you sent me, and I wanted to thank you for your thoughtfulness.

The outpouring of support for this campaign has been exhilarating. While people express this enthusiasm in many ways, I am deeply touched when individuals take the time to send a personal momento or gift as you have.

We have a tough campaign ahead of us but with the support and generousity of people like yourself, I am confident that we will be successful.

Again, thank you and please keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Al Gore

12 💮 ®